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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 

Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 

 

Year 1 enjoyed celebrating the launch of their new 
topic 'Commotion in the Ocean' this week! We 

had a fantastic time making our own sea       
creatures, writing interesting sea creature fact files 

and taking part in some exciting under the sea 
yoga!  

This week in Nursery we have been learning about the 
Nursery Rhyme 'Hickory Dickory Dock'. The children 
have enjoyed making their own little mice to climb up 

the clock in Nursery!   

In Mathematics this week, the children have explored 
their Number Bonds to 5 using Numicon! They did an 

amazing job and enjoyed recording them within   
number sentences.  

In English this week we recapped our visit from 
Sam’s Safaris and began writing non-

chronological reports. The children had to find 
and record interesting facts about different    

reptiles which they then used in their reports this 
week.  

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 

place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

 

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, 
Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

 

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in 
our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

Another wonderful week in the academy this week!  Well 
done to all of our children for their fantastic work and 

wonderful attitudes towards learning. 

As the weather becomes increasingly cold, please do    
encourage your children to select a hot school dinner when 
ordering their lunches, rather than one of the cold lunch 
options.  We have a fantastic chef onsite at the moment 
and a lovely hot dinner does help on these chilly days :) 


